
Dear AATAC, 
 We would like to thank your company for the wonderful service we have had with 
your company.  Our wrecker service has been in business for 39 years and we have used 
AATAC wreckers over this period.  In December, we purchased a new wrecker and we 
received wonderful service.  We have two other AATAC wreckers and the durability is 
just remarkable.  I’m sure we will be purchasing more vehicles and supplies from your 
company.  It is great to deal with such a respectable and dependable company. 
 
Ray R Mathis 


